
Warren County Board of Supervisors
RESOLUTION NO. 98 OF 2019

RESOLUTION INTRODUCED BY SUPERVISORS SOKOL, SIMPSON, MERLINO, DICKINSON, STROUGH,

BEATY,  FRASIER, MCDEVITT, GERAGHTY, BRAYMER AND HYDE

AUTHORIZING THE CHAIRMAN OF THE BOARD TO SEND A LETTER TO THE

COMMISSIONER OF THE NEW YORK STATE DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH STATING

CONCERNS WITH THE QUALITY OF CARE AT THE WARREN CENTER

WHEREAS, the Finance Committee discussed and has expressed concerns relative to the quality of

care offered at the Warren Center and has requested that the Chairman of the Board forward a letter to the

New York State Department of Health stating such concerns and requesting that they take steps to ensure

the quality of care is improved, now, therefore, be it

RESOLVED, that the Chairman of the Board of Supervisors is hereby authorized to forward a letter

to the Commissioner of the New York State Department of Health stating concerns with the quality of care

at the Warren Center and imploring that the Department of Health take action to ensure the level of care is

improved for the Warren Center and all other areanursing homes.  
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